

Member News

Winter 2018



New, Safer Debit Cards Coming to You Soon

Within the first quarter, you'll be receiving a new debit card with an EMV chip. This will help keep you and your money safe. The new technology is more secure. With the new chip enabled card, we will also be releasing a new mobile app called MobiMoney. MobiMoney will help you keep track of your debit card and debit card purchases. With this interactive mobile app, you will be able to receive transaction and fraud alerts and have ability to set and restrict card usage to specific merchant types, locations, users and threshold amounts. MobiMoney's card controls work for existing debit cards over all existing payment methods. Through the mobile app, you will be able to get transaction alerts, view account balance and transaction history, and much more. Keep an eye out for your new card coming in the first quarter of 2018!

Open Position on Supervisory Committee

We are currently looking for a great volunteer to serve on our supervisory committee. Members of the supervisory committee look over loans, do surprise cash counts and attend meetings. Help out your credit union and be hands on with its operations; apply to be on the supervisory committee today! Call (859) 331-3447 and say you would like to be considered for the Supervisory Committee Position.

Loan Rates

Get a New Vehicle for As Low As 1.99% APR*

for 24-month term with direct deposit and A+ paper.

Get a Used Vehicle for As Low As 3.24% APR*

for 24-month term with direct deposit and A+ paper.

Get a Home Equity Loan for
As Low As
4.50% APR*
with 80% LTV and \$50,000 maximum.

Get a Signature Loan for
As Low As
9.45% APR*

for 48-month term with direct deposit and A+ paper.

How can we save you money? Get a full list of rates at

www.co-united.org

*All Rates Subject to Change The rate you receive is based on your credit worthiness and term of loan APR = Annual Percentage Rate Member Loyalty Discount Available on Select Loans

Annual Meeting 2018

Our Annual Meeting for 2018 will be held on Wednesday, March 21. We will discuss business from the previous year and vote for board members. All members of C&O United Credit Union are welcome to attend. If you have any questions about the meeting, please give us a call at (859) 331-3447.

Privacy Policy

C & O United Credit Union 2018 Privacy Notice – Federal law requires us to tell you how we collect, share, and protect your personal information. Our privacy policy has not changed and you may review our policy and practices with respect to your personal information at www.co-united.org or we will mail you a free copy upon request if you call us at (859) 331-3447.



Holiday Closings

Monday, January 15
MLK Birthday

Monday, February 19
President's Day

Monday, May 28 Memorial Day

Share Membership

Share the benefits of credit union membership with your family, friends and neighbors! Anyone who lives, works or worships in Boone, Campbell, Carroll, Gallatin, Grant, Kenton, Owen and Pendleton counties is now eligible for membership at C&O United Credit Union!



Edgewood, Kentucky 41017 (859) 331-3447 • (800) 964-8205 FAX (859) 578-3642 info@co-united.org

www.co-united.org

3029 Dixie Highway

Lobby Hours

Monday-Thursday 9am-5pm
Friday 9am-6pm
Drive-Up Hours
Monday-Thursday 8:30am-5pm
Friday 8:30am-6pm

Services

Savings Checking

Overdraft

Courtesy Pay

ATM Service

MasterCard Debit Card

Drive-Up ATM

Payroll Deduction

Direct Deposit

IRAs

Club Accounts

Certificates

Great Loan Rates

NADA Auto Information

Money Orders

Audio Response (SYBIL)

Notary Service

First Mortgages

Home Equity Loans

Auto Loans

Signature Loans

Credit Cards

Perfect Teller (Online Banking)
Perfect Pay (Electronic Bill Pay)

Plus much more!



